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January 8nd 2018 

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF PROPERTY & EVIDENCE CLASS/NAPE FALL CONFERENCE 

IAPE WILL BE COMING TO NEBRASKA IN THE FALL OF 2018 

The Nebraska Association of Property & Evidence is pleased to announce that we will be hosting an 
International Association of Property & Evidence Class in Papillion, Nebraska on September 25th and 
26th of 2018 at the Sarpy County Sheriff’s Office. 

This class is highly recommended for evidence and property technicians, whether they be civilian or 
sworn personnel. The class will be held over the course of two days, will be taught by an industry expert, 
and will include all course materials and a one-year membership to IAPE. Please see the attached 
brochure for more info about The IAPE Training Course. 

Steps to go to the training: see below for more details on items 

1. Be a 2018 NAPE member- Deadline April 15th 2018  
2. Show your supervisor the attached IAPE brochure and this letter for approval or interest 
3. Email or mail your interest to NAPE - Deadline March 1st 
4. Register for the IAPE class- Please wait to do this until you receive instruction due to discounts 

If any or all items are complete you do not need to do it again 

2018 NAPE Membership- Fill out the application form and send the form along with the 
$25.00 membership fee into the NAPE Treasurer no later than April 15th, 2018. To qualify for 
any discounts for the Nebraska-based IAPE Class you need to be a member of NAPE. 

NAPE would like to offer a SIGNIFICANT discount to its 2017-18 members. There is a good 
chance that with the discount IAPE has given all NAPE members and the amount of money in 
the NAPE treasury, NAPE will be able to pay for the majority (and possibly all) of the class fee 
and your agency would just be responsible for travel and lodging. NAPE will provide 
beverages, a light breakfast and usually a vendor provides lunch. 



Until we get confirmation that you can go to this class, we will be unable to determine the amount of 
the discount until we know of how many of our members will be attending the class. You are not 
committing to this class but rather giving NAPE an idea. Please take the time to fill out the below 
information and either mail it back or email all the information using the contact information listed 
below, NAPE can get a better idea of how much of a discount we will be able to give your agency. Please 
do not miss this opportunity. If you say yes and end up not going it does not count against us but if you 
say no and change your mind you will have to pay full price. Responses are due by March 1st 2018.  

Agency Name: 

Member Name: 

Phone Number: 

Email Address: 

Number of Interested Parties in your agency: 

*Note: This course is being held in Papillion, Nebraska, which is a suburb of Omaha, Nebraska. 

Omaha has large airport, many restaurants and lodging options, as well as a varied and 

entertaining nightlife. Government rates are usually offered at Holiday Inn hotels. 

Mail Commitment Form To: 

Anna Idigima-Nebraska State Patrol 

4130 NW 37th Street 

Lincoln, Ne 68524 

OR 

Email Commitment Form To: anna.idigima@nebraska.gov 

mailto:anna.idigima@nebraska.gov

